

BDLL Board Member Meeting Agenda
9.7.25

- Call to Order (Pam): 6:31 pm
- Roll Call (Carley): Pam, Michelle, Michael, Kevin, Big D, Breana,
- Last Meeting Update
 - Discussed Aging out details
 - Discussed Fall Ball details
 - Discussed new field rentals
- Financial Update (Crystal):
 - \$ 31737.04 balance of bank, PayPal, Venmo
 - What amount do we want to send to April? \$1,000
 - I have a cutter's bill to pay, so that the amount will decrease.
- Registration (Candice):
 - Reopened the waitlist after we received inquiries from individuals who are new to our area, unfamiliar with BDLL, and seeking more information. This way, if they would like to join, they can.
- Coaches (Kevin): Nothing
- Concessions (Michelle):
 - I will reach out to Wayne to confirm when the water will be shut off, so we know when to shut down by October.
- Events (Breana): nothing
 - Start planning a trunk-or-treat if you plan to do one.
- Contributions (Dawana): not present
 - Collect any information you have and pass it along.
 - Are there any sponsors that still need "shout-outs" for this year?
- Softball:
- Umpire (Brandon): not present
- Grounds (Devin): not present. Brittany is interested in helping with the grounds.
 - Need to dump some of the trash bins as they are getting full
- Fields (Domonique):
 - Fields 1 & 2 need to be dragged
 - Fields 8 & 9 need to be dragged as well
 - I would like to purchase more weed killer, but it is pricey. Does everyone agree?
Agreed to buy 4 bottles of the weed killer stuff. \$125 each.
It is killing the weeds over on Field8, and Al was able to fix part of the big sprayer that connects to the back of the mule.
- Equipment (DeVontante):
 - Take inventory to determine what needs to be purchased in the off-season.
 - We already know balls will need to be purchased.
 - Also, count how many bags we have. We had 24 teams, and we have 4 fall teams.
- Safety (Michael): Signs for foul territory need to be bigger and posted

- Secretary (Carley):
- Vice President (Pete):
- Additional
 - Fall Clean-up days. If you have time now, let's start incrementally. The more we get the fields under control now, the better they will be for spring.
 - I will be in contact to see if we will be renting out the fields again for the fall round robin we hosted last year. We will need volunteers to staff the concession stand and, if needed, umpire.
 - If you have any items to pass along to the next board, please start gathering them. Let's make the transition easy.
 - The annual meeting is scheduled for September 20th at 9:00 AM.

Meeting end time: 7:04 pm